From: Aaron Jackson

To: Amy D. Martin
Subject: Educator input on bullying
Date: Monday, September 9, 2019 11:20:40 AM

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of KSDE. Do not click any links or open any attachments unless
you trust the sender and know the content is safe.

To whom it may concern,

I was asked by our superintendent to provide information about bullying from our building.
We typically have less than an handful of cases that are considered bullying in a given year.
There are more cases of harassment between students where there is no imbalance of power.
And the majority of those cases the individual were friends that had a 'falling out' for one
reason or another.

On the harassment/ bullying incidents they are mainly social media based.

Aaron Jackson
Assistant Principal
Rose Hill High School
776-3360
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